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Sen. Betsy Johnson, Senate Co-Chair 

Sen. Elizabeth Steiner Hayward, Senate Co-Chair 
Rep. Dan Rayfield, House Co-Chair 

 
Sen. Jackie Winters, Senate Co-Vice Chair 
Rep. David Gomberg, House Co-Vice Chair 

Rep. Greg Smith, House Co-Vice Chair 

 
 
To: 

 
Public Safety Subcommittee 

 
From: 

 
Meg Bushman Reinhold, Legislative Fiscal Office 

 
Date: 

 
May 28, 2019 

 
Subject: 

 
HB 2230A - Relating to mandatory overtime for nursing staff in 
correctional facilities 
 
 

 
HB 2230A limits the amount of mandatory overtime nursing staff in Department of Correction Facilities 
may be required to work, with specified exceptions. 
 
This bill will have a minimal fiscal impact on the Department of Corrections. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 2230A be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 2230A to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  (VOTE) 
 
 
Carriers 
 
Full Committee: ____________________________________ 
 
House Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
Senate Floor: ____________________________________ 
 
FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 2230 - A 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 

Only Impacts on Original or Engrossed 
 Versions are Considered Official 

 



 Page 2 of 2 HB 2230 - A 

Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold 
Reviewed by:  Julie Neburka 
Date:  May 23, 2019 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Limits amount of overtime nursing staff who work in correctional facility may be required to work. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Corrections (DOC) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have 

 MINIMAL EXPENDITURE IMPACT  
on state or local government. 

 
While this individual measure has a “Minimal” fiscal impact, an agency may incur a net fiscal impact greater than 
minimal depending on the cumulative impact of all measures enacted into law that affect the agency.   
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